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Raw water cleared at Lemonwood well 
Test results confirm water quality 
 

SAN ANTONIO – San Antonio Water System has cleared the Lemonwood well site after follow 

up tests were negative for coliform or E. coli. SAWS disinfected the well Sunday, and then 

conducted tests to ensure that water in the area met all safe drinking water standards. The well is 

a vestige of the former BexarMet system and only feeds limited areas within Castle Hills 

Raw, or untreated water, is water from a well before disinfection with chlorine, and 

before entering the distribution system. All raw or untreated water is disinfected before entering 

the distribution system as finished water for customers. 

There was no boil water notice in effect with the recent raw water tests. Under the 

Groundwater Rule established by the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency and the Texas 

Commission on Environmental Quality, SAWS is required to provide public notice if a water 

well tests positive for E. coli or fecal bacteria.   

 San Antonio Water System provides water and wastewater services to more than 1.8 

million customers in the San Antonio region, and continues to set the standard for service within 

our industry. SAWS is the national leader in water innovation with the largest direct recycled 

system in the country, the largest groundwater-based Aquifer Storage & Recovery facility in the 

nation. SAWS was the first in the U.S. in converting methane gas to energy, making this 

wonderful city…Waterful. For more information, visit www.saws.org. 


